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During discussion in the Plenary yesterday, Michael Ancram 
proposed that the venue for the meeting offered by Sir 
George Quigley and other business leaders next Monday at 10 
am should be changed to another Government office outside 
the talks premises to reflect the nature of the meeting as 
being outside the Negotiations and being on the basis of 
individual invitations to individual party leaders rather 
than as a group representing the Negotiations. You will 
probably now have received an invitation from Sir George and 
the others, issued before that discussion.

The Minister has asked me to let you know that the venue for 
the meeting will now be Conference Room D4.2, in the 
Department of Health and Social Services' accommodation in 
Castle Buildings. The time remains the same. Those who 
would like to attend should go to the main entrance to 
Castle Buildings, a short way down the hill from the 
entrance to the talks building.
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